National Institute of Educational Planning and Administration

(Deemed to be University)
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016

(Project Management Unit)

No. F. 14-1/2014 (Acad) - PMU
13th February 2019

NOTIFICATION

As has been decided by the Academic Council in its 22nd meeting held on 22nd

March 2018, the following is notified for the information of all concerned:

1. Initiation of a new research project by a faculty member of NIEPA shall be

done only after he/she completes the pending research project(s);

2. The actual date of the initiation of a new research project/study,
undertaken by NIEPA faculty members, shall be the date of joiningof the
first project staff in the said project; and not the date of the notification of
the project, as is deemed currently. This will be managed and coordinated

by the Project Management Unit (PMU)

3. Faculty members of NIEPA are expected to strictly abide by the notified
timeline of the project and ensure that the project report is submitted as
per schedule. However, due to some unavoidable circumstances, the
duration of the project is required to-be extended beyond the scheduled
period; it will be considered only after the review of the project by the

Expert Committee.
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(Kumar Suresh)

Registrar
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All faculty members of NIEPA
Copy to:

1. PS to VC - for the kind information of VC

2. PA to Registrar

3. Head, PMU

4.50 (AA)

5. Systems Analyst - for uploading on the website of NIEPA



